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PERMANENT MISSION OF PANAMA TO THE OAS
WASHINGTON, D.C.
PANA-OEA-2-02/14

March 4, 2014

Excellency:


I have the honor to address your Excellency in reference to the request for the urgent convocation of a Meeting of Consultation of Ministers of Foreign Affairs that the Republic of Panama submitted by note PANA-2-092/14.


In that connection, we kindly request that a meeting of the Permanent Council of the OAS be convened for Thursday, March 6, 2014, at 3:00 p.m. to consider the current situation in the Bolivarian Republic of Venezuela.


I avail myself of this opportunity to convey, Excellency, renewed assurances of my highest consideration.


Arturo Vallarino

Ambassador, Permanent Representative

His Excellency

Ambassador Pedro Verges
Chair of the Permanent Council of the

Organization of American States
Permanent Representative of the Dominican Republic
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